Quick Quality Signs
619 Depot Ave.
Dixon, IL 61021
July 18, 2022

RE: Funding for Lee County businesses

To whom it may concern,

I was very disappointed to hear my request for funding was denied. I should have made myself clear on
the application. My businesses doors were closed due to Covid 19 staring in March of 2020. Because of |
the required closer Quick Quality Signs did incur a substantial loss of income during COVID 19. |

I did get calls from a municipality for signs for closing activities and parks. Those signs for were printed
for them, that is why I stated I was not closed. I was just being honest. I did some signs that were neces-
sary for that municipality to inform the public of closers. I was a retail business and was required to close
in March of 2020.

Please reconsider your decision to deny funding for my business. I have been a small struggling business
for 22 years. The Covid 19 impact is still effecting my business.

Thank you,
Teresa Blackburn

Quick Quality Signs
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